
 

    

 

Plimmerton Residents’ Association Newsletter 

What’s new in Plimmerton? 

Mid month March 2016 

Begorra!  It’s St Patrick’s Day at Plimmerton Boating Club 
Fran O’Barton, Kevin O’Clark and Rowan O’Clark perform at Plimmerton Boating 
Club on St Patrick’s Day this Thursday 17 March 6.30 – 8.30pm. 

Jazz, fun stuff, boogie o’woogie and Irish-jazz fusion.  Meals and bar service. 
Bookings 233 1593 

Plimmerton Pavilion Indoor Bowls Club 
Meets every Tuesday evening at 7.30pm at the pavilion on Sunset Parade.  Very 
social club with lots of laughter as well as the bowling bits.  All welcome.  Phone  
Ron 238 2131, Kevin 234 7297 or John 233 2205 

Inspirational, innovative ideas-people needed! 
We’re still looking for people to spearhead a drive to get neighbourhood groups 
here up and running.  Have a brainstorm with your friends and neighbours and 
contact us with your creative ideas … we’ll support initiatives to generate street 
group activity here!  plimmertonra@gmail.com 

Book Fair this weekend 19-20 March at the NZ Kennel Club 
Support Rotary Club of Plimmerton’s annual monster fundraiser.  Major project this 
year is completion of the Pauatahanui Inlet walkway, something we can all enjoy.  
Zillions of books, dvds and other essentials. 

Speak up! Spit it out!  
Toastmasters meet twice a month at St Andrew’s in Steyne Ave at 7.30pm.  Visit 
www.spinnakertoastmasters.org.nz or call Dale 235 6659 

Easter Country Fair Sunday 20 March Battle Hill Park  
Fundraiser for the award-winning Little Sprouts who deliver practical baby 
essentials to families with new babies. 

Free entry, petting zoo, Easter treasure hunt, Easter crafts, Clydesdale wagon 
rides, pony rides, digger driving, and all the fun of the country fair!  

What’s new in Plimmerton - April newsletter deadline 
Wednesday 23 March 

Send info to plimmertonra@gmail.com 

If you are a Plimmerton Camborne Facebook user but not yet on the email 
newsletter list drop your details to plimmertonra@gmail.com …wherever you live! 

Our website:  http://www.plimmerton.org.nz/ 

and our email:  plimmertonra@gmail.com 

Support your community – it’s the best! 


